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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been fortunate to secure working on a project with a company called CEMEX. The 

company is providing two quarry site visits where the children will be able to visit a working 

quarry and another which been turned into a nature reserve after its use. At this quarry the 

children will be able to take part in bird watching. 

 

On the 3rd October Y3 will be visiting a local, working quarry and on 16th October they will be 

going to Amwell nature reserve.  

 

The first visit is in the afternoon and the second in the morning. The return time for 16th 

October is 12.30 so the kitchen can only provide the children with a school packed lunch. The 

children will have the option of cheese or tuna. Please complete the question on the consent 

form to advise whether they require a school lunch or whether they will be bringing in lunch 

from home.  

 

The project is fully funded and requires no cost. Please however, could you return the 

following Jotform to provide permission for your child to attend the visits.    

 

https://form.jotform.com/232502889510355 

 

On both of these dates, please make sure that your child has a pair of outdoor shoes to change 

into (could be wellies) in a bag. They will need to change shoes before getting on and off the 

coach. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Lee & Mr Cahill 

Y3 Class Teachers 
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